
If you have any queries or feedback to share please contact:                                                                 

katie.white2@norfolk.gov.uk   

NCC Inclusion and SEND team: 

inclusionandsend@norfolk.gov.uk 

SENDIASS:  

norfolksendiass@norfolk.gov.uk   

Virtual Coffee & 

Cake Sessions 
There is no need to sign up in 
advance, just click on the links 
below to get into the online 
meeting.  

 

Wednesday 12th July, 10:30-
11:30am 

Click here to join the meeting  

 

Tuesday 18th July, 13:00-14:00  

Click here to join the meeting  

 

 

What is Local First Inclusion (LFI)?  
LFI is a six-year Norfolk County Council special 
educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND) 
improvement programme focused on improving 
educational support for children and young people and 
their families and providing earlier help.  

It’s time to have your say!  
We are passionate about engaging with families to better 
understand what we can do to help schools be as 
welcome, safe and inclusive as possible for your children. 
We also are keen to know what you think would make 
your child as excited and engaged with their learning as 
possible.  

How can you have your say?  
We know how busy you are and have flexible options to 
help everyone be involved: 

Help! I’ve only got 5 minutes! – Complete our short 
online survey here. 

I’d like to tell you a bit more - Email us using the 
contact details below.  

Join us, the SENDIASS team, and other families of 
children with SEND for a conversation over virtual 
coffee and cake via Microsoft TEAMS.  

Apologies we can’t bring you cake and make your cuppa/
coffee, but we can bring the conversation! Don’t worry if 
you can’t join the full session, you’re welcome to drop-in 
on the conversation at any time. 

All responses will be kept fully anonymised. Where 
permission is provided, anonymised quotes maybe used 
to help communicate the voice of children and their 
families.  

Thank you 

However you choose to share your ideas with us, we are 
incredibly appreciative and will value all you ideas on 
helping to make sure all our Norfolk children and young 
people can flourish! We can’t wait to hear from you!  

 

Share your feedback …  
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